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My name is Jennifer Berg and I live outside of Halfway Oregon.  

 

  Since coming to reside in Oregon I've experienced many instances where the State 

Legislature has promoted measures that prioritize the needs of those who live in 

moderate to densely populated areas at the expense of those residents that live in 

rural and sparsely populated areas. This bill in particular assumes resources that are 

not abundant in our communities. In all likelihood the physical polling place I would 

be required to vote at would be a long drive from where I live, and many elections 

happen during times when the roads are not necessarily passible.  

 

 This Bill is not only wasteful of your time, given the absence of evidence of an 

icrease in voter fraud in the context of vote by mail, it is harmful to the rights of 

citizens like me who live in the sparsely populated section of the state.  

 

Please do not pass this harmful bill. 

 

 Jennifer D. Berg 


